
  
 

 
 

 

 

NOTICE  6 of 2020 
HERITAGE WESTERN CAPE  

2020 DECEMBER OPERATIONS 
 
 

 
PLEASE NOTE THE FOLLOWING: 
 
 
 
1. Friday 27 November 2020 will be the final day for 

complete submissions to HWC which will be 
considered in 2020. Any submissions thereafter will be 
considered in January 2021.  

 
 
 

2. Applications can be submitted electronically during 
the holiday period, but they will only be considered 
when the HWC offices re-open early in January 2021. 

 
 

 
 

Dr. Mxolisi Dlamuka 
Chief Executive Officer, 27 October 2020  

 


